
From: Jose Ruiz
To: Brian McNeece
Subject: Fwd: Standar II.A.2.d
Date: Monday, October 08, 2012 1:48:05 PM

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paige Lovitt <paige.lovitt@imperial.edu>
Date: October 8, 2012, 1:46:57 PM PDT
To: Jose Ruiz <jose.ruiz@imperial.edu>
Subject: RE: Standar II.A.2.d

Norma Nava asked me to let you know of recent dates that I presented to faculty. I
did an accessibility presentation with Larry Valenzuela to staff in October 2011. I

believe it was the 25th.
That is the only one that I have done recently.
Paige Lovitt
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